Newsletter



Message from the team!

This term, we were delighted to welcome our new coordinator Sunita Rao and educator Samira Abdullehi to the team. At OSHC, we provide a balance of structured and spontaneous activities tailored to the unique needs and interests of each child. This approach ensures that children engage in experiences they enjoy, with favorites including play dough, arts and crafts, drawing, and painting. By considering individual preferences, we offer both planned and flexible opportunities that nurture creativity, learning, and fun.

The children participated in a range of creative experiences this term, such as making Father's Day and Friendship cards. They also enjoyed footy-inspired arts and crafts, decorating footballs with paint, textures, colored pencils, pom poms, feathers, and more. These activities encouraged them to express their creativity while developing fine motor skills.

Looking ahead to next term, we are excited to introduce a cooking experience every Friday. Children will have the opportunity to prepare their own afternoon tea and contribute to meal planning by selecting recipes and ingredients they would like to try. This experience will not only build independence but also encourage teamwork and strengthen their understanding of healthy eating. At OSHC, menu planning is a collaborative process where children's voices play an essential role. Our educators ensure a variety of fruits and vegetables are offered while engaging children in discussions about their favorite foods and healthy meal ideas.

To further promote teamwork and harmony across all age groups, we will also introduce the Kindness Jar activity. This initiative will encourage children to help and support younger peers, celebrate acts of kindness, and contribute to a caring, inclusive environment. Through this, we aim to foster a strong sense of responsibility, respect, and belonging within the group.

Newsletter



[GOOD SHEPHERD, OSHC GLADSTONE PARK]

Check out the fun!







GOOD SHEPHERD GLADSTONE PARK

Newsletter



[GOOD SHEPHERD, OSHC GLADSTONE PARK]





Make a booking!

Experience the fun of MACSEYE's OSHC program at Good Shepherd OSHC today!

Call our friendly team: 0493 214 261 or 1300 501 029

Visit us: [MACSEYE OSHC on Gladston Park] (BSC 6.30 am -8.45 am and ASC 3.15pm-6.30 pm)

Email: enrolments@macseye.vic.edu.au | Website: www. macseye.vic.edu.au

Newsletter

